
We want to hear from you concerning the "First-Year Monitoring Plan" 

 

For your convenience here is the link: 

https://www.bpdmonitor.com/first-year-monitoring-plan  

 
 
Arnitra Smith 
Community Liaision 
Compliance, Accountabiliy and External Affairs Division 
Email: Arnitra.Smith@baltimorepolice.org 
Cell: (443) 915-3387 
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